
  

  

 
NEW TEST 
NOW AVAILABLE: SQCOV Semi-Quantitative Spike Protein IgG Antibody Test 
 
Dear Valued Client; 
 
We are very pleased to announce the launch of a Semi-Quantitative Spike Protein IgG Antibody Test Code: 
SQCOV. 
 
This test detects IgG antibodies against the spike protein of the SARS-CoV-2 virus and provides numeric 
results that may aid in monitoring an individual's response to infection or to vaccination.  This test will 
replace Test Code S1COV. 
 
National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories will begin accepting samples for the SQCOV 
testing as of Thursday July 1, 2021.  
  
If you have questions, please call our Client Service Team at 800.550.6227 or email 
clinreflabs@njhealth.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Claire Coeshott PhD 
Director, Immunology Lab 
Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 
National Jewish Health 
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